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    accordingly.

    Discussion then continued with Mr. Norcross as to what amount

    would be necessary to carry his Department from January 1,

    1919 to June 30, 1919.  Mr. Norcross did not make any defi-

    nite answer to the question of the amount needed, so the

    same was based on 1/3 of the $11,700 for the 18 months, or

    $3,900.  Mr. Norcross thought that probably would be enough

    provided the State would enact laws similar to the County

    Bureau laws of other states.

    The Board took up the needs 
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